
year period is divided Up into two years of exclusive operation as
a transition period, a further f ive year exclusive licence. if
minimal requirements in the efficiency and expansion of service are
met and an additional three years if these requirements are
exceeded. As an additional incentive for purchasing ENTEL, the new
operators have been guaranteed a 16% profit margin during the two
year transition period.

WARDING 0F ENTEL
Telco South was awarded to a consortium headed by Telefonica of
Spain now off icially named Telefonica de Argentila 8.1.. Telco
North wam awarded to a consortium headed by Stet of Italy and
France Telecom now off icially na3med Teleom Arq*ntina Stet France-
Telecom B.A. These two campanies operate individually as private,
limited liability companies and operate together through two wholly
owned subsidiaries named Telintar B.A. for international services
and Startel B.A. for other competitive teiscommunication services.

With the exception of basic and international telephone services
for which the present operators have been granted an exclusive
licence, the Argentine te lecoimmunicat ions market has been opened
for the rendering of all other services by any interested party.
This includes cellular services, national telex, data transmission
and other value added services. The two new telcos have f ormed
togethier Startel B.A. to compete i.n this competitive services
market.

NETOR IFRSTUCTUR
The two -new telcos ihrtda telephone -network and service


